
From: Andrew Freeman <freemandrew@gmail.com> 

To: ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us, 

EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us,  KLau@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us,  jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us, 

achapdelaine@town.arlington.ma.us 

Date: Wed, 27 Mar 2019 10:55:20 -0400 

Subject: Fwd: [arlington] Arlington Redevelopment Board accepting comments on pro-

urbanization and density articles until Weds 27th at 4pm; concerns 

I support higher density because I recognize that our region has 

a serious housing crisis.  Any outstanding issues with the 

articles (or even gross misunderstandings on my part) are 

probably not cause enough to sink the effort to balance things. 

 

I would also welcome better protections or requirements for 

affordability. 

 

Thank you, 

Andrew Freeman 

Kimball Rd 

 


